Season's Greetings 2015

Christmas time is here - the season of sugarplum fairies, toys, tinsel, and Santa Claus.

For some the festive period is about the music and movies with messages of good will; for others, charitable works and volunteerism; for most, welcoming friends and family into our homes and taking the time to share food and fond memories.

Most of all, this season is about a generosity of spirit. It is a time to remember what is best in humankind. It is the time to let our families, and especially our children, know how much they are valued and loved.

For all of our students, parents and staff it is certainly a time for rest and reflection on the good work that has been collectively accomplished in 2015 and the positive path that we will continue to venture down together in 2016.

On behalf of School District No. 43 (Coquitlam), I wish to extend to our students, parents and staff our warmest wishes for a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Patricia Gartland
Superintendent of Schools



